

BRIAN CALLEY LT. GOVERNOR

March 30, 2018

Ms. Jenny Baka, #283202 Women's Huron Valley Correctional Facility 3201 Bemis Road Ypsilanti, MI 48197

Re: Request for Pardon or Commutation of Sentence

Dear Ms. Baka:

The Governor is in receipt of the recommendation from the Michigan Parole Board regarding your request for a pardon or commutation of sentence. Based on that recommendation, the Governor has denied your request at this time. Please be advised that you may reapply two years from the date of receipt of your last application.

Sincerely,

Paul Smith

Deputy Legal Counsel

cc: Parole Board